BEEF FOR THE CLASSROOM
The purpose of this program is to support the efforts of junior and senior high school instructors facilitating lessons on beef selection, storage, preparation & nutrition. This effort is made possible by Oklahoma cattle farmers and ranchers, through the $1 per head beef checkoff.
· The Oklahoma Beef Council offers reimbursement for the cost of beef used in beef-related classroom lessons. Once the application is received and approved you will be notified of your grant amount.
· “Beef for the Classroom” reimbursement is available to junior and senior high schools for the purchase of beef products used for classroom instruction. These lessons may include fresh, frozen, or heat-and-serve beef products.
· Applications deadline November 1, 2022.
Steps to receive reimbursement:
1. Request materials for lesson if needed. (Materials Order Form)
2. Purchase beef for classroom use & save cash register receipts. 
NOTE: To be eligible for reimbursement, only beef may be purchased. 
3. Submit the Receipts and Completed Reimbursement request form to:
Oklahoma Beef Council
Sammy Head
Office Manager & Consumer Events
3140 W Britton Rd Suite A
Oklahoma City, OK. 73120
4. After receiving the completed evaluation form and grocery receipt, the OBC will issue a reimbursement check to the payable address. Checks will not be issued without receipts and evaluation form.
5. Please be considerate with your spending/purchasing of beef and take into consideration your class size. We want to be able to aid as many school districts that are in need as possible with the allocated funds we have available. OBC retains authority to withhold reimbursements for failure to comply with program guidelines and submission.
We appreciate your compliance with this guideline as it is the only way the Oklahoma Beef Council can continue offering this program for teachers.


